
of the City of Milwaukee 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
Date:  February 13, 2020 
 
To:  Tony Pérez 
 
From:  Conyunn West 
 
Subject:  Five-Year Plan Timeline  
 

 
Tony – 
 
This is the timeline that should be followed for changes we may want to 
make to the Five-Year Plan. 
 

3/13/2020- Provide proposed changes of 5-Year Plan to the RAB for 
review- (RAB has asked that all documents where they are being asked to 
provide feedback be received at least a week before the scheduled RAB 
meeting) 

3/23/2020-  45-Day Comment Period- Notice to Daily Reporter 

3/26/2020- Scheduled RAB Meeting 

5/13/2020-Public Hearing and Board Approval of 5-Year Plan. 

 
Please let me know if you need further information on this. 
 
 
Thank you. 
  


